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Conclusion  

Overall, the ANZLF is very supportive of e-Invoicing as it is an opportunity to broaden the Single Economic 
Market, improving the ease of doing business across the Tasman, whilst also preparing the two countries for 
digital transformation.  
 
Due to the nature of our engagement with leaders in business and government, the ANZLF should be considered 
a key stakeholder in the development of an e-Invoicing system. We would happily participate and contribute in the 
development and welcome the opportunity to have further input into the process going forward.  
 
One again we would like to congratulate the Government’s on allowing the business community to be involved in 
this work. This project will be successful if the business community is engaged throughout the process and 
supports the development.   
 
Please do not hesitate to get in contact if you would like to discuss e-Invoicing further with the ANZLF. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Ann Sherry AO      Adrian Littlewood 
Co-Chair Australia     Co-Chair New Zealand 
Chairman, Carnival Australia Chief Executive, Auckland International 

Airport Ltd 

 

 

 

 

 


